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COVID-19 PROCEDURES 

Please see this short 6 point guide for parents. 

 Please make sure your gymnast arrives on time.  Due to staff numbers 
we cannot admit entry to gym if they arrive late or at the wrong time. 

 A parent/carer MUST be present while the gymnast’s temperature is 
taken, you may then leave your child if their temperature is ok and no 
Covid-19 symptoms are showing 

 All personal belongings are to be taken away with the parent/carer, 
this includes shoes, phones etc – there is no space to leave ANY 
personal items.  

 Gymnasts should arrive ready for class in a freshly washed clean 
leotard and shorts – we can no longer provide changing facilities.  
Gymnasts do not need to wear a mask.  

 Gymnasts are required to use the hand sanitiser provided by NDDGC 
ONLY – they cannot bring their own. 

 We are operating a one way system.  The classes are being held in the 
Main Sports Hall and we will be entering and leaving the gym by 
different doors.  Parents/Carers must be there to greet them on time – 
we do not have extra coaches to look after your child if you are late. 

 

This is a short guide, full written guidance is provided on the Club’s website 
www.northdevongymnastics.org.uk.  We have worked very hard throughout 
the period of the clubs’ closure to ensure that the health & safety of all 
gymnasts/staff and volunteers is our top priority.  We understand that this is 
a worrying time, but please be reassured we are following all of the 
specialised guidance provided by the Government, British Gymnastics and 
Sport England.  

 

 


